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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 
July 30, 2008     or Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
 
C O R R E C T I O N ! 
 
LOW WATER PRESSURE 
 
Residents in a portion of Upper and Lower 9th Ward will experience very low water  
 
pressure on July 31, 2008 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. while the Sewerage and Water Board  
 
services valves on 16-inch and 48-inch water mains that serve the areas. 
 
The areas affected are Florida on Avenue from Clouet to Lamanche Street and on 
 
France Road from Florida Avenue to Almonaster and on 
 
Bartholomew from N. Miro to Florida Avenue. 
 
 


